
 

 
BURNHAM THORPE PARISH COUNCIL  

NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2024 

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Monday 19th February 2024 at 6.30 pm in the Nelson 

Memorial Hall.  Everyone is very welcome to attend.   

FLOODING AND SEWAGE PROBLEMS 
The Parish Council have been in urgent contact with Anglian Water, Environment Agency and Norfolk 

County Council regarding the flooding and drains and sewer failures in the village.   

The Parish Council have requested immediate resolution to the sewer / drain failure on Walsingham Road 

and a clear plan for remediation and future management of the issues.  There is an Open Meeting being 

held by Burnham Market Parish Council where representatives from Anglian Water, Norfolk County 

Council, Environment Agency and other organisations will be available to give an update and progress on 

the matter in the nearby villages.  Please do attend this meeting to ask any questions to these 

organisations.  The meeting will be at 6.15 pm on Tuesday 6th February 2024 at the Village Hall, 

Burnham Market.   

YOUR COUNCIL NEEDS YOU! 
We are dependent on villagers to get involved and assist with the management and administration of the 

village.  Your current council is formed from a number of loyal and long standing members, however we 

need more people to get involved! 

There are still two vacant seats on the Parish Council.  If anyone is interested and qualifies to stand as a 

parish councillor, please contact the Clerk for an application form or this can be downloaded from the 

website.   Please do contact the Clerk for an informal chat about the process or being a Councillor.  

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If 

parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

contact the Clerk.   

CONTACT  
Any issues please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733.   

Further information, including all previous Newsletters, are on the website for Burnham Thorpe 

Parish Council: www.burnhamthorpepc.info 
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